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A message from Mrs Robinson 
With a Little Help from My Friends 

This year all of our exciting connected learning is 

inspired by songs by the fabulous band ‘The Beatles’! This 

terms focus is “With a Little Help from My Friends.’ The 

Early Years children have been busy meeting special 

visitors from the community such as Paramedic Dani and 

Police Officers Ben and Lucy. They have been telling the 

children how they help people in the community. 

If you would like more information  

about what your child will be learning  

this term,  please visit our school website: 

 

https://hrprimary.co.uk/ 

 

Warm wishes 

Mrs Robinson 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Our School Target is 97% 

This week our attendance was: 92.41% 

Nursery: 85.34% 

Reception: 90.55% 

Year 1: 89.49% 

Year 2 KE: 91.76% 

Year 2 NS: 96.30% 

Year 3: 88.08% 

Year 4: 95.54% 

Year 5: 97% 

Year 6: 93.74% 

The winning class iséMicklegate - 5JRK 

Our School Vision 

“Learn, Grow and 

Aspire Together.ò 

Kindness in the Community 

We have had a lovely gentleman from Wigginton Road 

call into school and make a donation, which he would 

like the children to have for their gardening in school. 

He saw the Morrison’s ‘Let’s Grow’ banner on the 

outside of school. The gentleman is a keen gardener 

and showed the staff lots of photographs of his garden, 

which he is very proud of. It was a lovely surprise. 

Covid Update: 

Although the latest Government guidelines 

change on the 27th January, we know that the 

wearing of face coverings is effective in 

limiting the spread of infection and therefore 

we will encourage their continued use in 

communal areas inside our school. We would 

therefore ask parents and visitors to respect 

our wishes and continue to wear face masks 

when entering the school building, unless you 

are medically exempt. We feel it is important 

to remain cautious at this delicate time to 

ensure we can keep everyone safe and 

ensure our school stays open.  

Self-Isolation Update 

People who are self-isolating with Covid-19 

will have the option to reduce their isolation 

period after 5 full days if they test negative 

with a lateral flow (LFD) on both day 5 and 

day 6 and they do not have a temperature. 

For example, if they test negative on the 

morning of day 5 and the morning of day 6, 

they can return to their education setting 

immediately on day 6. 

Racket Cubed at York St John 

This week our Year 6 children went to York St John to take 

part in the Rackets Cubed Program. The program takes 

place every Thursday 2.00-4.15pm at York St John 

University.  The children absolutely loved the program and 

�����v�[�š���Á���]�š���š�}���P�}���v���Æ�š���Á�����l�X���d�Z�����‰�Œ�}�Pram is in 3 parts. 

Rackets Sports. Each child spends an hour following a 

structured coaching program, followed by games to 

enhance their physical and mental health benefit. 

STEM. All children take part in a STEM lessons with a strong 

focus on developing core mathematical knowledge. 

Nutrition Lesson. The children then have a nutrition lesson 

and have a nutritious meal. This week they got to choose 

between a range of pasta dishes or jacket potatoes.  

 


